
Subject: City of Los Angeles Minimum Wage Increase
From: WagesLA LA
Date: 05/31/2016 11:31 AM
To: WagesLA LA
BCC: info@wilshirecenter.com

Good morning,

As an organization that represents businesses in the Los Angeles area, you play a critical role in equipping businesses to
succeed. The City of Los Angeles would like to introduce you to some important changes to minimum wage requirements
that will take effect on July 1, 2016 for businesses operating in Los Angeles. The City of Los Angeles will require a minimum
wage of $10.50 for businesses and employees that meet the eligibility criteria. Paid sick time requirements are currently in
the process of moving through the City Council and may also be effective as early as July 1, 2016. Information and tools for
businesses are available at www.wagesla.lacity.org and questions can also be answered by calling 1-844-WAGESLA or e-
mailing wagesla@lacity.org.

We'd appreciate if you would include the content below in an upcoming newsletter to your membership. Also, we'd welcome
the opportunity to meet with you and answer any questions you may have. Please respond with a contact name and let us
know if we can provide any additional information.

Thank you,
Office of Wage Standards
Bureau of Contract Administration 
Department of Public Works
1-844-WAGESLA (924-3752)
http://wagesla.lacity.org/
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Suggested newsletter content:
Some important changes to minimum wage requirements will take effect on July 1st for businesses operating in Los Angeles.
The City of Los Angeles will require a minimum wage of $10.50 for businesses and employees that meet the eligibility
criteria. Paid sick time requirements may also be effective as early as July 1, 2016. Information and tools for businesses,
including deferral applications and mandatory workplace posters, are available at www.wagesla.lacity.org and questions can
also be directed to 1-844-WAGESLA or wagesla@lacity.org.


